
DADH 2018 Poster Format Description and Related Rules 
 
1. Time and place of poster presentation: 

i. Poster location: DILA GC001 and GC002 curved walkway. 
ii. Posting time: December 19th (Wednesday): 9:00-12:00 
iii. Poster presentation time: December 20th (Thursday): 13:50-15:10 
iv. Poster withdrawal time: December 21st (Friday): 18:00-19:00 

 
2. Poster Content and Format: 

i. Those presentations accepted by the conference as “poster format” 
should be formatted as follows: A0 poster (84cm wide and 119cm 
long), posted on the day of the conference. 

ii. Poster frame: The poster layout should be 90cm wide and 150cm long. 
The poster frame should have a total length of 200 cm. 

iii. The content can be freely expressed, but it ought to be mainly based 
on the content of the paper. 

iv. At least one author must be present during the poster presentation 
period, wearing a name badge, in order to explain the content. 

v. The contents of the poster should include: title, author information 
(name, organization/department/title, contact details), and the main 
arguments. As there are will be many non-Chinese speaking 
participants in this session, the poster content needs to be presented 
in English. 

vi. The poster is based on the twin principles of aesthetics and legibility. 
The chart needs to be presented in good resolution. 

 
3. Important Points: 

i. Please prepare your poster beforehand and bring it to the conference. 
ii. Thumbtacks and pushpins will be available on site. If you need any 

other art and craft tools, please bring your own. 
iii. There will be no audio-visual projection equipment or power cords or 

tables and chairs at the poster presentation site. If you need to display 
relevant information on a laptop computer or tablet, please charge 
them yourself. 

iv. If the poster is not removed within the time limit, it will be disposed of 
by the conference staff and will not be retained or returned to the 
publisher. 

 
Thanks again to the participants for their support of this conference, and we look 
forward to your poster presentation and participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


